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Hi to all who have completed the Covid Safe Certification Program. 
 
Firstly my apologies for sending this as a bulk email but we do so as it is 
quicker and we are dealing with a large volume of certifications to which we 
must respond. 
 
We have had, as at today, over 1400 instructors complete the course. 
 
Please note our website: 
www.covidsafemartialartsschool.com 
 
Next week we will be posting updates on our News Section that will provide the 
latest developments in returning to conducting classes so please check in on 
the site periodically. 
 
To those of you who are instructors from outside Australia - welcome, if I can 
be of any further assistance please feel free to contact me via my details in the 
signature block at the conclusion of this email. 
 
Many instructors are focused on the date that they can return to teaching and 
this is, of course both reasonable and understandable, but this is not the only 
challenge we face. The far greater challenge is to deal with the very effective 
fear campaigns waged by both our governments  and our media. 
The Covid Safe Martial Arts Schools initiative is designed not just to effectively 
educate instructors but also to give the general public confidence in returning 
to training with 'Covid Safe' Instructors. 
 
I have attached a Covid Safe Poster you can use in your training area and our 
Covid Safe Martial Arts School logo that you can use in your advertising, 
website, social media etc. 
 
Additionally we will be either posting on our website additional support 
materials for you or sometimes sending them direct to you. 
 
One such item is the link below to a Bruce Lee tribute clip on YouTube. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=92eWnPQhpMc 
 
It has motivational and engagement value if sent out to your students, 
perhaps with the announcement of your Covid Safe Certification. Those that 
have done this have got a favorable response. 
 
Good luck in these trying times. 
 
My door is open to assist in anyway I can. 

Best regards 
Walt 
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